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As a lifelong Oregonian, I vehemently ask all parties to oppose this bill. This is not in 

the best interest for Oregon; not for businesses, and certainly not for families. this bill 

puts on full display the greed and corruption that is our standing government. 

Oregonians didn't not vote for these taxes. Oregonians do not want these taxes. 

Oregonians cannot afford these taxes. 

 

This is not what the people want or deserve and your jobs are to represent the 

people in this state. 

 

Please vote in opposition to this bill. 


